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Friday 10
th

 February 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very delighted to be taking Topaz and Sapphires class for a safety education session at the Dorset Centre called 
‘Safe Wise’ on Tuesday 28

th
 February 2017.   

 
The Centre has organised a large indoor site into a range of ‘scenarios’ that children walk through, looking at safety 
measures and potential risks, discussing how to keep safe and taking the correct action, specific for the age group in each 
class. These scenarios include, for example: safety in the home, on the street, on a building site, out in the countryside and 
on the farm. The provision is excellent and although we hope children will never have to use some of the skills they will 
learn, such as calling for an ambulance, it is vital that our children are aware of how to keep themselves and others, safe.  If 
you would like to find out more about Safe Wise please refer to their website: http://www.safewise.org/  
 
There is no change to the normal school routine, so normal drop off and pick up at the end of the day applies please. 
However, we will be leaving promptly at 9am as we need to get to Bournemouth, so please ensure your child is not late!   
If any child is likely to be unwell on the journey, please come into the office to complete an administration of medicine 
form prior to the day of the visit.  We are unable to administer medicines without this form being completed and we will 
be unable to process these on the morning of the visit.      
 
What your child will need: 
Lightweight coat 
Lunch (in a plastic bag) 
Drink (preferably in a bottle that can be recycled/disposed of) 
Comfortable footwear (like trainers) 
Snack 
 
If you have booked a hot meal for your child please cancel this for this day. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £7 for this learning experience.   Please could you make payment online through SIMS 
Agora and fill in the slip below and return it to school by Friday 24

th
 February 2017. 

 
Thank you 
 
Lisa Regan 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

‘Safe Wise’ visit – Tuesday 28
th

 February 2017 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………. to travel by bus to the ‘SafeWise’ Centre in 
Bournemouth. 
 
I have paid my contribution of £7 on line. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………… 
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